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2013 GCNA CONGRESS HIGHLIGHTS 
House of Hope Presbyterian Church 

St. Paul, Minnesota 
 
The Guild extends its thanks to The House of Hope Presbyterian Church: Pastor and Head of 
Staff David Van Dyke, Director of Music and Organist Aaron David Miller, Carillonneur and 
Congress Host Dave Johnson, and the House of Hope staff and volunteers, who made the 71st 
Annual Guild Congress a successful and memorable event. 
 
CARILLONNEUR EXAMINATION: Five candidates passed their examination recitals and 
were welcomed into Carillonneur membership: Andrée-Anne Doane, Jonathan Hebert, Tiffany 
Lin, Michael Solotke, and Julie Zhu. 
 
ASSOCIATE CARILLONNEUR EXAMINATION: Carolyn Bolden, Ryan Chancoco, Gerald 
Martindale and Shannon Richards passed their examination process during the previous year. 
Thanks to Chair Margo Halsted and jurors Don Cook, Ellen Dickinson, Linda Dzuris, and Jim 
Fackenthal. 
 
OFFICERS 2013-2014 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Tim Sleep President Dennis Curry (2014) 
Tom Lee Vice President David Hunsberger (2014) 
Dianne Heard Recording Secretary Julianne Vanden Wyngaard (2014) 
Shannon Richards Corresponding Secretary Linda Dzuris (2015) 
David Hunsberger Treasurer Laura Ellis (2015) 
 Thomas Lee (2015) 
 Joy Banks (2016) 
 Sue Bergren (2016) 
 Tim Sleep (2016) 
 
COMMITTEE CHANGES 
1. Appointments are in process and will appear in the November issue of Carillon News. 
2. Organizational and leadership changes are as follows. 

Music Publications: Richard Giszczak joined the committee. 
Policies, Procedures and Guidelines: The committee was abolished. 

 
BOARD ACTION 
1. Dissolved the Barnes Auction and replaced it with a general GCNA auction. 
2. Abolished the Policies, Procedures and Guidelines Committee. 
3. Accepted the April 30, 2013 Treasurer’s Report and forwarded it to the Finance Committee 

for review. 
4. Accepted the proposed 2013-2014 budget and forwarded it to the membership for approval. 
5. Approved the proposed 2014 Barnes Memorial Scholarship slate of jurors: David 

Christensen, Bill De Turk, Jim Fackenthal, Joseph Shields, Carol Anne Taylor, Julianne 
Vanden Wyngaard, and Linda Walker Pointer. 

6. Approved 2014 congress dates (see below). 
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7. Approved increasing the Sustaining Membership dues from $75 to $150. 
8. Allocated 10% of the gross GCNA music sales to the Franco fund. 
  
EXAMINATION COMMITTEE 2014 
Patrick Macoska, Coordinator Ray McLellan 
Jeremy Chesman Margaret Pan 
Jeff Davis Two appointments pending 
Helen Hawley 
 
For information regarding the 2014 examination, see the Guild website. 
 
2014 GCNA CONGRESS: University of Denver, Denver, Colorado, June 16-20, 2014. 
 
CARILLON NEWS: Sue Bergren suebergren@wideopenwest.com and Mark Lee 
markwlee@mac.com, editors. Submission deadlines are September 15, 2013 (Fall Issue) and 
February 15, 2014 (Spring Issue) 
 
MISCELLANEOUS 
• The Midwestern Regional Carillon Conference will be held September 27-28 at the 

Millennium Carillon, Naperville, IL.  Contact Tim Sleep at tsleep@ameritech.net or Sue 
Bergren at suebergren@wideopenwest.com  

• The Western Regional Carillon Conference will be hosted by Liz Berghout at the University 
of Kansas, dates TBD. 

• The 5th Annual Percival Price Symposium will be held October 5th at the Peace Tower in 
Ottawa, Ontario.  Contact Price.symposium@parl.gc.ca. 

• The Texas Regional Carillon Conference will be held at Midwestern State University, 
Wichita Falls, October 11-12. Contact Jim Quashnock at quashnock@aol.com. 

• Bok tower is planning an International Festival for March 8-16, 2014. 
• The World Carillon Federation Congress will be held June 29-July 3, 2014 in Antwerp, with 

the pre-congress Queen Fabiola competition in Mechelen June 25-28, 2014, and post-
congress activities in Bruges July 3-6, 2014. 

• A moment of silence was observed for Lorn Howard, Albert Meyer and Randel Wolfe. 
• Frances Newell is the recipient of the 2014 Ronald Barnes Memorial Scholarship. 
 


